
 
 

RENVILLE COUNTY 
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 
Revised Renville County Solid Waste Ordinance 

 
In accordance with the provisions of Minnesota Statutes 375.51, Subd. 2, the Renville County 
Board of Commissioners will hold a public hearing to accept input on proposed changes to 
the Solid Waste Ordinance.   
 
The public hearing will be held on Tuesday, January 14, at 9:00 AM or later, in Suite 313 of 
the Renville County Government Services Center, 105 South 5th Street, Olivia, Minnesota.  
Interested persons may also join the meeting remotely from their computer, tablet or phone 
by visiting the website listed below for access information.   
 
All interested persons may appear at this public hearing and present their views orally or in 
writing.  A copy of the proposed ordinance may be obtained by calling Renville County 
Administration at (320) 523-3710 or visiting the website at www.renvillecountymn.gov.  
Anyone needing reasonable accommodations or an interpreter should contact the County 
Administrator’s office at the Renville County Government Center at (320) 523-3710. 
 
 
Dated:  December 20, 2024 
 
 
/s/ Lisa Herges 
Renville County Administrator 
 
 
EDITOR:  Please publish this notice on December 26, 2024, and bill Renville County 
Administration, Suite 315, 105 South 5th Street, Olivia, MN 56277.  PLEASE PROVIDE 
PROOF OF PUBLICATION. 

http://www.renvillecountymn.gov/
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